
Dear Friends and Family,  

We are so excited to share with you some of the things that God has been doing at Drive-In Park and in 
our family.   

The Park 
Movie night season is in full swing at Drive-In Park! Due to the larger crowds that 

our movie nights started drawing at the end of last year’s movie season, our team 

decided to slightly move the position of our movie trailers. This new movie site 

provides better parking opportunities. We thank God for providing these crowds 

and continue to look for best ways to accommodate those who He will bring out 

to the park to hear the Gospel! We have been blessed to have many local church 

sponsors for our movie nights and love being able to connect new believers with 

these churches. Our next children’s event at the park will be May 25th. We are 

looking forward to kicking off the summer with games, food, and a Gospel 

presentation.   
Family 

We are also so excited to share that God has blessed our family and we are 
expecting our third baby in October of this year!  We could not be more 
thrilled as we look forward to this little one’s arrival. We have already seen 
God provide for our family as we prepare; including providing a larger 
apartment at our complex to move into back in 

February and allowing us to find a used minivan to purchase just this last 
weekend to provide space for three little car seats. Our plans for next 
school year is for Katie to continue teaching Kindergarten at First Baptist 
(taking a longer maternity leave) while Ellie Jane attends pre-k 3 in the 
same program. Levi and the new baby will be just down the hall in 
Mother’s Day Out. Caleb continues his role as part time park director and 
part time at Chick-fil-A.   
Support Raising 

Our support is still a little shy of two thirds of our monthly goal. Our main 
need is for God to provide additional monthly supporters to bring us closer to 
our goal so Caleb can become full time park director. The waiting process has 
been long but we praise God that we can trust Him to be faithful in this 
season. If your church or small group is interested in allowing us to come 
share with you, please reach out to us.   

If you feel led to join our financial support team, more information can 
be found at: www.driveinministries.com/give or call the office. 

Prayer Request 

• Please pray for all who will come to our movie nights and will hear the Gospel at Drive-In Park. 

• Please pray for the local churches who are partnering with us at Drive-In Park and discipling new 
believers. 

• Please pray for our family as we prepare for the addition of a new little one in October!  
 

 
May God bless you,  
Caleb, Katie, Ellie Jane, and Levi 
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Our first movie night of the 
season using the new movie 
site. 

Baby Goodwin #3 is due in October! 
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